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April 16, 2025

Buckley Community Schools Seeks 
Candidate for Open Board Seat

Buckley Community Schools is now seeking applicants to fill a school board vacancy caused by 
the resignation of Mr. Matt Breithaupt.

The request for applicants released April 16, 2025, asks that those interested submit a letter of 
intent explaining why they are seeking the office, why they believe they are qualified, and what 
experience they may have with Buckley Community Schools and/or public education. This 
individual will serve until the next regular election in August 2026.  Candidates must be a 
resident of Buckley School district, and at least 18 years of age.

Applications to join the seven–member board are due by 3 p.m. on Friday, May 9, 2025, and can 
be emailed to the Buckley Board of Education at boardofed@buckleyschools.com.  Board will 
consider candidates on the evening of May 13th
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